1. My job

1. A student nurse: Read the text and answer the questions with whole sentences.



Jana Nová is thirty-two years old. She studies a bachelor's degree programme in nursing at the University of London. She is a distant student. She has many interesting subjects and her favourite subject is psychotherapy. She has many subjects this semester, therefore she must study hard.

She wants to be a nurse because she likes working with people and she is interested in science, but she does not like doing paperwork. She would like to work in paediatrics, because she enjoys working with children. One day, she hopes that she will work in a children's hospital.

She is friendly, responsible and very organized. She makes people feel comfortable. She is married and has a daughter. In her free time, she goes for a walk, reads books and cooks with her husband. At the weekends, she goes to the cinema or goes with her family to their cottage in the mountains.

Read the text once more and answer the questions below with a whole sentence

- 1. What is her name? Her name is Jana.
- 2. How old is Jana? She is...
- 3. Where does she study?
- 4. What subject does she like?
- 5. What does she want to be?
- 6. What is she interested in?

- 7. Where would she like to work?
- 8. What does she enjoy?
- 9. What is she like?
- 10. Is she married?
- 11. Does she have any children?
- 12. What does she do at the weekends?

2. A future midwife: Read the text about Evelyn. a) Is she working at the moment?



My name is Evelyn. I am from Slovakia, and I am a student. I study midwifery at Masaryk University and I am in my first year. I like it very much, but it is sometimes difficult and I must work hard. I spend a lot of time in hospitals: I talk to mothers-to-be and help them give birth.

I have two children and I don't work because

I am on maternity leave. Sometimes it's stressful when I need to study and my children want to play with me. My husband works in a hospital, he is a doctor and he is never at home.

In my free time, I read books and watch movies. I don't exercise much, because I don't have enough time.

b) Read the text once more and	complete the verbs in correct form.
midwifery at Masaryk University	from Slovakia, and I 2 a student. She 3 and she 4 in her first year. She 5 it very much She 6 a lot of time in a hospital: she 7 to give birth.
Sometimes it's stressful when she	she 10 because she 11 on maternity leave. e 12 to study and her children want to play with tal, he is a doctor and he is never at home.
In her free time, she 13 b she 16 enough time.	ooks and 14 movies. She 15 much, because
3. Write questions Example: What is his name? His r	nome is Poul
Example: <i>What is his name</i> ? His r 1	
2	
3	
4	? He has <u>4 children</u> .
5	? No, Paul is <u>not married</u> , he is divorced.
6	? His phone number is <u>757 848 989</u> .
7	? His next of kin is his sister, Marie Loyd.

Key:

exercise 1.

She is thirty two years old. 2 She studies at the University of London. 3. She likes psychotherapy. 4. She wants to be a nurse. 5. She is interested in science. 6. She would like to work in paediatrics. 7. She enjoys working with children. 8. She is friendly, responsible and very organized. 9. Yes, she is. 10. Yes, she does. 11. She goes to the cinema or to their cottage.

exercise 2

- a) No, she isn't. She is on maternity leave.
- b) 1="is", 2="is", 3="studies", 4="is, 5="likes, 6="spends", 7="talks", 8="helps", 9="has", 10="doesn't work, does not work", 11="is", 12="needs", 13="reads", 14="watches", 15="doesn't exercise, does not exercise", 16="doesn't have, does not have"

exercise 3:

1="What is Paul's surname?, What is his surname?", 2="Where does he come from?, Where is he from", 3="How old is he", 4="How many children does he have", 5="Is he married", 6="What is his phone number", 7="Who is his next of kin" ok